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Good afternoon,  
 
I apologize that I am unable to attend the meeting this afternoon but would like to 
remain informed on anything that comes out of it! I would also enjoy attending any 
meetings in the future. I bought the property at 1115/1117 Division Street and was 
hoping to turn the (ADU) rear carriage house into a livable structure. I have been 
working with Lewis Kuhlman from the Planning and Zoning department along with Eddy 
from the building code. We are still working to navigate through ordinance code, I am 
hoping we can come to a conclusion that wins for everybody. Lacrosse is in need of 
additional housing stock and I can't think of a better way to do this than to utilize 
current carriage houses around town.  
 
Talk soon,  
Thank you 
Eric 
 
 
 
Eric Halvorson  
OnPoint Appraisal Service 
PO Box 121 
Holmen, WI 54636 
Office: 1-608-790-6226 
https://www.appraisalonpoint.com 
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